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From: Clair Shields
Sent: 12 July 2018 12:06
To: Helen Webster
Subject: RE: NYM/2018/0201/FL and NYM/2018/0204/LB

Hi Helen,

We’ve noted the comments made below and it’s a shame that they have declined to revise internal layout but we
do not feel this is not something which would make the scheme refusable. OK with having windows in existing
doorways, but all depends on the details so happy to comment further when amended plans come in. Timber
infilling could be acceptable, or retaining stable door but have bottom half fixed shut (with breezeblock infilling
behind) or something along those lines? If you have any decent photos of successful treatments it might be good
to forward them on. All I could find was the attached.

Thanks,

Clair Shields
Planning Policy and Conservation

North York Moors National Park Authority

mailto:h.webster@northyorkmoors.org.uk
mailto:planning@northyorkmoors.org.uk
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